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Council Memorandum 

Date: October 24, 2023 

To:  Council 

From: Counillor Yeo 

Re: Request for Funding on Behalf of the Ward Park Volunteer Management 
Board 

Recommendation 

That the Memorandum from Councillor Yeo, regarding the Request for Funding on 

Behalf of the Ward Park Volunteer Management Board, be received; and 

That up to $45,000.00 be released from the Norland Dam Reserve (1.32247) to the 

Ward Park Volunteer Management Committee for the outdoor skating rink project at 

Ward Park. 

Rationale  

The Ward Park Volunteer Management Board in partnership with the Chamber of 

Commerce have received $150,000.00 from Trillium Foundation to install an outdoor 

rink at Ward Park. As part of the financing they require the release of the Norland Dam 

reserve which is to be used in Norland and at Ward Park. 

Therefore, be it resolved that Council approve the release up to $45,000.00 from the 

Norland Dam Reserve to the Ward Park Volunteer Management Board to be used for 

the outdoor rink project. 


